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Dear Parent/Carer,         17th May 2024 

 

RE: Afterschool clubs next term – 3.15 – 4.15pm 

 

Day Club Club Club 

Monday KS1 & EYFS Football - Prostars KS2 Computing – Mr Hayward  

Tuesday KS2 Football – Mr Cassidy Year 5 / 6 Dance – Miss Cartwright Guitar Club 

Wednesday KS2 Rounders – Mr Jones Year 3 / 4 Dance – Miss Cartwright Recorders – Mrs Tilling 

Thursday  KS1& EYFS Multisports - Prostars   

Friday KS2 Multisports - Prostars   

 

A big thank you to Miss Ross for running photography and Mr Brown for Golf clubs this term.  These clubs finish 

next week.  The children have absolutely loved them! 

 

Next term, we have three new clubs starting, and Mr Hayward will continue with computing club.  We would love to 

offer you the chance to attend… 

 

Mr Hayward’s KS2 Computing on Mondays, Mr Cassidy’s KS2 Football on Tuesdays,   Mr Jones’s KS2 

Rounders club on Wednesdays  and  Mrs Tilling’s Recorders (all year groups) on Wednesdays  

 

These clubs will run for 6 weeks from w/c 3rd June with the last one being in the w/c 8th July. These after school 

clubs will cost £2 a week and they will be limited to 15 pupils. As we anticipate these being over-subscribed, 

children will be selected through a ballot system. If pupils are successful, the school office will contact you and set 

up payment through parent pay.   

 

Miss Cartwright’s dance clubs (UKS2 and LKS2) will continue as normal.  Emails will be sent direct to these pupils. 

 

Pro Stars clubs will continue on a Monday (EYFS and KS1 Football), Thursday (EYFS and KS1 Multi-sports) and Friday 

(KS2 Multi-sports) so please see their flyer attached again – there are spaces on all these clubs which are running 

until week of 1st July.  Sign up directly with them online for their clubs. 

 

For the following clubs, please email the school office with your child’s name, class and the club they wish to apply 

for by next Wednesday 22nd May. We will then let you know before the holidays if your child has been successful. 

Email to : admin@st-whites.gloucs.sch.uk :  

 

Mr Hayward’s KS2 Computing club on a Monday 

Mr Cassidy’s KS2 Football club on a Tuesday 

Mr Jones’s KS2 Rounders club on a Wednesday  

Mrs Tilling’s Recorders club on a Wednesday (all year groups)  

 

Best wishes 

Mr Jones 

UKS2 and PE Lead. 
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